A Yum Cha gathering
was held on 6 January 2018 (Saturday)
with 20 alumnae joining the event at the
Greenwood Chinese Restaurant (22;#;5&
JBZ) in North Sydney. Old and new
acquaintances greeted friendlily and chatted
happily. We treasured our friendship, @@
enjoyed the delicious food as well as the _
precious time of meeting up.

Wong Ka Po ('72)
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even Sydney Ying Wa girls

had lunch gathering at Tingha
Palace at Parramatta Leagues
Club on Monday 24" September
2018, to celebrate Spring 2018 and
Mid-Autumn Festival in Northern
Hemisphere. We enjoyed the lunch
there because we had scrumptious,
authentic Cantonese dim sum, fried
egg noodles with shredded lean pork
as a main course, traditional egg tart
and bean curd custard (E/81E) as
dessert of course.

We left the restaurant at 2:30 PM,
walked to Wistaria House Gardens
at Parramatta Park. It was only a
3-minute walk from the Club. We

saw the vibrant colours even from a
short distance - purple, red, hot pink,
orange and snow-white, etc.

As we walked through the garden
gate, we could smell the sweet
scent like we went into the cosmetic
department at David Jones. It was
because all the spring flowers are in
blossom, like wistaria, peach blossom,
cherry blossom, clivia and other
beautiful spring flowers. This year,
our leader chose the right time to visit
the garden. You can see the attached
photos taken by our photographer,
Ellen Yuen ('74). You would wish you
were there. So make sure you take
leave from work to join us next spring

V Spectacular blossoming flowers

(2019). Make sure you take your mobile
phone, ready to take the picture of the
blossoms, especially the purple and
white wistaria flowers hanging down
the canopy, like big bunches of grapes.
They are so spectacular.

We had a short lesson from Ellen, our
botanist. She showed us how to tell
whether they were cherry blossom or
peach blossom. Don't forget to ask
Ellen at next Spring Flower Show.

Wong Yuk Ching ('62)
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